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GRIEVANCE MANAGER PROGRAM (GMP) STEWARD UPDATE 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

We wanted to remind all stewards that there is currently no automatic email send functionality in GMP. For the time being, 

you must print out your grievances and present them on paper to your management representative. As we continue to progress 

through implementation, we will continue to develop and enable different functions in GMP, with communicating being one 

of them. Until such time, please adhere to the above, and please let all the other Stewards in your stations know about this. 

The GMP steward training will kick off during the week of August 21, 2023, via the Zoom platform. Additional scheduling 

information will be released later this week. Please keep an eye out for that information. With best wishes we remain 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 
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Application 

Administrator 

Jeff James 
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Administrator 

Todd Day 
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JMS/et al/ 

 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        DL 142 Executive Board 

 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


